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PRESIDENTõS  
MESSAGE  

by  
Mike Mishler 

 
Talk title is ñThree Easy Steps to Avoid a Cyber 
Nightmareò. Presentation will focus on the latest 
cyber security issues. What every office needs to 
know about cyber security. Will also cover some of the 
latest technologies available.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
                 
 
 
                                        Jake Nonnemaker 

 

VCSDA BI-MONTHLY MEETING 
 

June 5, 2018 at 
  

Pleasant Valley 
 Recreation and Park District  

Senior Center  
1605 East Burnley Street 
Camarillo, CA 93010 

 

5:30 PM Dinner  
6:15 PM Meeting 

 Guest Speaker:  
Jake Nonnemaker,  

President and founder of AXICOM Inc. 
     Westlake Village, California 

 
 

RSVP before deadline with enclosed form 

            VCSDA, c/o Pleasant Valley Rec & Park District,  
            Attn: Anthony Miller 
            1605 East Burnley Street  
            Camarillo, CA 93010 
            Phone: (805) 482-1996, Fax: (805) 482-3468  
            E-mail: amiller@pvrpd.org 
 
            Mail checks to: 
            VCSDA, c/o Mike Paule 
            3835R E. Thousand Oaks Blvd., #172 
            Westlake Village, CA 91362 

 Hello VCSDA Members, 
 
First, all districts should have received a package or email   
notice from LAFCo about the election process for the new 
Countywide Oversight Board position. The independent special 
districts will have one representative on this new Ventura 
County board. All district voting results must be returned to 
LAFCo by June 15th. This will be the first time the independent 
special districts will have a representative to help oversee the 
various RDA/Successor Agencies. As noted at our April 3 
meeting by Jeff Burgh, County of Ventura Auditor-Controller, 
approximately $1.8 million was taken from the Ventura County 
special districts last year by the local RDA/Successor Agencies.  
 
Second, a very special thank you to Director Steve Blois of the 
Calleguas Municipal Water District who represents Ventura 
County on The Metropolitan Water District of Southern Califor-
nia board. Steve Blois lead the effort within The Metropolitan 
Water District of Southern California to fund building both Cali-
fornia WaterFix (delta) tunnels instead of just one tunnel. This 
shows long term planning and commitment. Just two more per-
mits are required  before the construction can start before year 
end.  
 
Third, thank you to Susan Mulligan, General Manager of the 
Calleguas Municipal Water District, for the great column oppos-
ing the proposed statewide tax on drinking water (V.C. Star 
May 6).  
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Photos from the April 3rd, 2018  
VCSDA Meeting 

 
at the CRPD Hillcrest Drive office 


